LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

Revision 1
February 18, 2003
TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services
FROM: John Kedl, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB330 by Nelson (Relating to access to certain private medical information.), As I ntroduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill relates to access to certain private medical information. The bill would repeal section
181.101 and section 181.102 of the Health & Safety Code. The bill would not have significant impact
on funds within the state treasury.

L ocal Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Sour ce Agencies. 501 Department Of Health, 720 The University Of Texas System Administration
L BB Staff: JK, EB, KF, RM, AJ
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